United Nations Global Compact Office
Two United Nations Plaza

New York, NY 10017

U.S.A.

November 18", 2010

Subject: Grace letter

Dear Madam, Dear Sir,

As a member of the United Nations Global Compact since November 19, 2008, Ipsos is due to
provide its Communication on Progress by November 19, 2010.

The United Nations recommend to coordinate COP and annual reporting and to integrate the
two. Our fiscal year ending on December 31%, 2010, our Annual report will be released in
March 2011 and will include our Corporate Social Responsibility report.

As a consequence, we kindly require the United Nations Global Compact Office to grant us a
delay to provide our COP.

Be sure of our support.

Faithfully Yours,

Chaifman & CEO
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